
From: Hope Calhoun
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Subject: Item 12 (B) December 16, 2020 City Commission Agenda item
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 4:25:01 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

This correspondence is intended to renew the objections outlined on behalf of my client in my May
21, 2019 letter of objection (a copy of which is included in your back up).  We agree with the staff
recommendation, only to the point of removing the Dixie Highway Lane Elimination from the City’s
priority list.  We however do not believe that it is in the best interest of any party to continue to
pursue the lane elimination under any circumstance.  Thank you.    
 
Hope Calhoun
Partner
Dunay, Miskel & Backman, LLP

14 S.E. 4th Street, Suite 36
Boca Raton, FL 33432
Tel (direct): 561-405-3324
Tel (main):   561-405-3300
Fax:  561-409-2341
Email:  hcalhoun@dmbblaw.com
 
 

 
The information contained in this email is confidential and privileged, and is intended only for the use of
the individual(s) to whom it was addressed.  The contents of this email may be protected from disclosure and
dissemination by local, state and federal law, including Chapters 18 and 47 of the United States Code, and Chapter
934 of the Florida Statutes.  If you are not the intended recipient or if you have received this email in error, do not
read the contents, immediately notify the sender by return email, and permanently delete this email from your
records.  Thank you.
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